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Dear Parent / Carer,                 Date 13/06/19 

 

We have now come to the end of your child’s education at Kirkby High School and we look forward to our celebration 
event at this year’s prom. 

As a reminder the prom will take place on; 

Date - Thursday 27th June, 2019  

Venue - Aintree Racecourse, Papillon Suite 

Time – 7pm - 11.00pm 

 

Regarding transport to the venue I have already surveyed your child and asked how they will be arriving to prom. They 
have chosen one of the following options. 

Option 1 – Transport by our hired coach 

 Outward journey - Students must arrive to school for 6.15pm ready to depart at 6.30pm. (Group photographs 
outside school will be taken) 

 Return journey – Students will depart Aintree Racecourse at 11.00pm to arrive back to school at 11.30pm 

                     Option 2 – Own transport 

 Students must arrive at the venue for 7pm 

 Return journey – Pupils must be collected at 11.00pm (If Students are getting a taxi home, please ensure that 
this is booked for 11.00pm) 

 All students have the option of coming to school for the group photograph at 6.15pm if they wish. 

 

We want your child to enjoy their prom as this will be their final chance to see friends and staff, so it is important that 
your child maintains our high expectations during the evening so that they enjoy themselves. I don’t envisage any 
problems but if for any reason we feel your child is behaving in a manner that concerns us we will contact you to get 
them collected. I will have a list of all parental contact details. 

Drinking alcohol is not permitted 

 

Finally, I thank you from the bottom of my heart for all your support and engagement with yours child education. I hope 
that on results day your child reaps the rewards of all their hard work and achieves some amazing grades. If you have 
any further questions please do not hesitate to get in touch with me at school, otherwise I will look forward to 
celebrating with your child and saying a fond farewell. 

 

Kindest regards, 

LMorrin 

    Miss L Morrin. 



                                                                                                                                  

 


